
Dear Parents / Guardians 

We are delighted to present students with the opportunity to join the 

University Fair taking place on 

and we would like to invite you to join.

Wednesday, September 28 at 10am to 

1.30pm UTC 

If you have any questions about the event you can contact the 

school directly, or email hello@thestudent.world

To attend this event you will need to complete the 

registration here so we can send you your login credentials.
Register here

join the  University Fair

Universities from some of the 

most popular study abroad 

destinations

Browse booths and talk live one to 

one with admissions representatives 

to ask all your questions 

A series of Live Sessions 

(recordings of which will be 

available if they don’t fit in with 

your availability)

Universities

Studying abroad has 

 This short video 

highlights some of them. 

many 

benefits.

SEE video

Watch the video

You will have access to////////// //////////
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